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Tate, Michele I

From: Nadine & Ed [lemons@windstream.net] --m urn r > m i f : { /

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2009 3:51 PM

To: EP, RegComments INDLrLNU^ HLGUIMM
Subject: Drinking water standards revision and the Marcelius Shale cWVelopmentL

My name is Edward L Obermiller, and I live at 264 Stewart Run Road in Waynesburg, PA 15370.

It is important for the southwest part of PA to participate in the current Marcelius Gas bonanza, but the
participation needs to be tempered with a healthy respect for our MOST VALUABLE resource, our water. - Please
see to it that the water standards you are considering takes this into account. Thank You.

12/30/2009


